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Regulation of retail forex

Greetings,

I was first drawn to the forex markets because this was a market that I could fit in with my budget.
I’ve learned a lot about the markets and have enjoyed trading the forex. I’m afraid however, that the new
regulation (RIN 3038-AC61) will strictly limit the availability of the forex markets to new traders.


